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Dear Class of 2023 Parents and Guardians, 

 

As we approach the end of the school year, we look forward to celebrating your child’s time here at 

Harris. The following is a list of dates and activities for the end of year activities. They are as follows: 

   

 

Thursday June 8th             Picnic & Yearbook* Signing -  Collingdale Park 

                                                       Ice Cream Social and Recognition Awards - Harris Cafeteria 

 

Monday  June 12th            Promotion Ceremony  10 am - Academy Park High School ** 

                                     Dance - Harris School 5 - 7 p.m.  ** 

** NOTE:  Specific information about the promotion ceremony and dance will be addressed in 

future letters. 

 

Students will also be receiving their Class of 2023 t-shirt on Friday, June 9th. Students are required to 

wear these shirts for their promotion ceremony.  Students may not alter the shirt in any way prior to the 

ceremony.  

 

We are trying to keep our expenses as minimal as possible, however we will need to charge a small fee 

in order to provide all of the activities and items listed.  * Please note: Yearbooks are no longer 

provided as part of the Grade 8 items, so if students want one, they must purchase their own.  The 

Grade 8 Fee for these activities will be $25.00 per student, and it will be due by Wednesday, May 

31, 2023.    

       

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact an 8th grade team member or 

administrator at 610-522-4370. 

 

Thank you,  

Harris School Eighth Grade Team 

HARRIS SCHOOL 

501 Sharon Avenue   Collingdale, PA. 19023 

Office 610-522-4370            Fax 610-586-7161 
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